
Art  studio  gives  back  to
nonprofits
Twenty members and friends of Soroptimist International of
Tahoe Sierra recently spent an evening at the Lake Tahoe Paint
and Sip Studio at Ski Run Marina.

Each month owners Jill and Frank Slipher provide a unique
fundraising experience for a different nonprofit. They donate
half  of  the  $40  per  person  fee  back  to  the  designated
nonprofit.

Soroptimist  International  of  Tahoe  Sierra  will  use  the
donation to support local programs and projects for youth and
women.
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